
	call for posters


Do you have an event, project, or research that you want to share with your peers across the state but don’t know how? Do you want an awesome resume booster? Here’s your chance!

	VNSA is bringing back poster presentations to our annual convention!

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Check out our website (http://www.vnsa.us/) to learn about this amazing opportunity.
Deadline to submit is January 31st, 2020.

	Questions? Email us at contactvnsa@gmail.com 



